
Sherry Anderson, Retired Registered Nurse and Director of Nursing 
 
Sherry was recently appointed Secretary of the Senior Support Services (CPHC) Board of Directors 
where she has been a Director for the past 3-years.   As a retired Registered Nurse and Director of 
Nursing where she spent 30 years in health care working at Brockville General Hospital, caring for 
patients in ICU, Restorative Care, Rehab, Complex Care, and Palliative Care, Sherry brings 
impressive knowledge to the organization. 
 
Throughout her career Sherry was a strong advocate for the patients; she worked collaboratively 
with various community and provincial teams to develop new programs, while building strong 
rapport with partner organizations.  Her experience, ambition, and compassion aligns well with the 
mandate of the Senior Support Services –CPHC.  Her ability to advocate for change/solutions with 
a clear understanding of resource and funding limitations, will contribute well to the organization 
and our Board of Directors.   
 
Throughout her career in health care, Sherry witnessed the challenges that many seniors face that 
impact their ability to remain living at home.  The importance having opportunity to receive 
community services and supports is critical for seniors who endeavor to remain living in their own 
homes and communities safely – preventing life-changing events that often lead to needless 
admission to hospital and/or long term care facilities.    
 
Sherry’s background and experiences have been a welcome addition to our Board of Directors 
further expanding the diversity of expertise of the Membership.   
 
Sherry resides with her husband in Lyndhurst where they and they spend time enjoying their family 
(3 sons, daughter-in-laws, and 5 grandchildren) and friends on Lower Beverly Lake. 
 
 
 


